Greening Bathurst - The Jo Ross Memorial Award

Nomination Form for 2020

Greening Bathurst is a volunteer community organization that supports best practice in the management and conservation of vegetation across the Bathurst Regional Council area by advancing the implementation of the Bathurst Vegetation Management Plan and assisting in achieving the vision of the Plan.

Greening Bathurst in conjunction with Bathurst Regional Council's Australia Day Celebrations will once again present the *Greening Bathurst - Jo Ross Memorial Award*.

The award will be presented on Friday, 24th January 2020, with the recipient(s) being an individual, group or institution who have made a significant contribution to improving our local environment.

If you know an individual, group or company that you think is worthy of this award then please complete the following nomination form and return it to;

Greening Bathurst

PO Box 1469

Bathurst NSW 2795

All nominations must be received by 5pm Friday 17th January 2020

If you have any further enquiries, please contact either Greening Bathurst at hugh.gould@gmail.com or ring the Secretary, Greening Bathurst on 6332 3499.

Application Checklist

- 1. Why this individual/group should win?
- 2. Include the names and contact details of two referees
- 3. Include attachments or other documentation

All information will be kept strictly confidential.

Name of Nominee:

Organization (if applicable):

1. Please outline why this individual or group should be considered as a recipient for this award. (add more pages as required)

2. Name of two referees

Name	Organization
Phone	
Name	Organization
Phone	

3. Please attach any other documentation / photographs that will support this nomination